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To: LSIC
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SUBMISSION CONTENT: 

-- 

SUFFERING through a terminal illness is INHUMANE. 
 
It is as simple as END THE SUFFERING. 
 
My husband passed away in February 2015 from brain cancer and died a most undignified death. He is 
gone, but the lasting memories of his final months remain with his loved ones. If the end result is the same, 
at the very least allow the same options that we afford sick animals. 
 
Palliative care, once you are BAD ENOUGH to qualify for it, is still too slow a process and provides NO 
DIGNITY whatsoever for the terminally ill. 
 
Please allow people the right to choose for themselves whether or not they leave this world in a dignified or 
undignified manner. 
 
Please make euthanasia legal. This gives everyone an option, their own choice to make, regardless of race or 
religion, everyone should be entitled to the option of ending their own suffering. 

-- 
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